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May’s Meeting:  Kentucky Labor Cabinet OSH Update 
Send your questions ASAP! 

Chuck Stribling, Kentucky Labor Cabinet OSH Federal-State Coordinator, will join 
us for a Kentucky OSH Program update and a Q&A session.  Questions submitted 
to president@louisville.assp.org will be addressed.  Questions asked during the 
program will be addressed as time allows. 

Date:    May 21st at 11:45 am eastern     
Location:   Virtual – Register  

 
 
Put Down the Phone and Change Out of Pajamas!  Save the Date for a 
Face-to-Face Meeting! 
 
It has been a long time since we have seen your face in 
person due to Covid restrictions and safety measures, 
and we are ready to meet again.  The Louisville Chapter 
is thrilled to announce the first face-to-face meeting of 
2021 coming in June! 
 
Date:    June 18th    
Location:   Louisville, KY (more details coming!) 
 

 
Scholarship Opportunity 

 
The Lousiville Chapter has an exciting scholarship opportunity 
coming up in honor of Frank Gradisak.  This is a fantastic 
opportunity to reward a student within the study field of safety.  
More details will be shared soon on how to apply! 

 

 

Vote! 
 
As a member of the Louisville Chapter ASSP, you are entitled to vote for your 
elected leadership for the next chapter year.  Please take a moment to exercise 
your right to vote by filling out the ballot at the link.  Voting will close at 5:00 p.m., 
May 24, 2021.   

president@louisville.assp.org
https://louisville.assp.org/events/assp-louisville-chapter-virtual-meeting-10/
https://s-22a196-i.sgizmo.com/s3/i-y7rRa8sl7yRWUkOo78-4415245/?sguid=y7rRa8sl7yRWUkOo78

